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From: Justin Boge <jsboge@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:44 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org; Patt Boge
Subject: Support for REACH

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from jsboge@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Esteemed City Council members, 
 
I enthusiasƟcally support the upcoming proposal to rezone the REACH property and expand services at the Scenic Bluffs 
Community Center here in La Crosse. 
 
I am a pracƟcing physician and a veteran who served in the Air Force. I support preventaƟve medicine, especially for those who 
encounter barriers for medical treatment. The Scenic Bluffs Clinic addresses many of the important ‘biopsychosocial‘ 
determinants of health to those most in need. Lastly, it’s important to note that the American Medical AssociaƟon approves of 
rezoning the REACH property. 
 
Thank you for this consideraƟon of this important maƩer. 
 
Respecƞully, 
 
JusƟn B Boge DO, MHA, MS 
Dual Boarded Pain and Anesthesia 
President Chamuel LLC 
 
PS: I included an esteemed La Crosse Community member in the ‘CC‘ secƟon in the hope that she will also send an email of 
support for this iniƟaƟve. 
 
 


